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June 26, 2023 
 
 
 
Ryan McAnany 
Director, Telecommunications Division 
Michigan Public Service Commission 
7109 W. Saginaw Hwy. 
Lansing, MI 48909 
 
Dear Ms. Ancona: 
 
 RE: Southwest Michigan Communications, Inc. Tariff M.P.S.C. No. 1(R) 
  TAM Transmittal No. 4 
 
Enclosed is one copy of Southwest Michigan Communications, Inc.’s Tariff M.P.S.C. No. 1(R) 
revisions for filing with the Commission pursuant to Public Act 179 of 1991, as amended, MCL 
484.2101 et seq. 
 
The revisions to Tariff M.P.S.C. No. 1(R) add the Kalamazoo and Otsego exchanges to the 
company’s service areas. 
 
Southwest Michigan Communications, Inc.’s tariffs and transmittal letters can be viewed in 
their entirety at http://telecommich.org/tariffs. 
 
The effective date of these changes is July 1, 2023. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact our office. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Scott Stevenson 
President 
 

http://telecommich.org/tariffs













